
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Bank of Sierra Leone was advised by the Office of the 

Attorney General and Minister of Justice on Friday, 23rd 

November 2018, that Lilium Gray’s & Lilium Holdings had 

acquired FIBank (SL) Ltd. as a subsidiary of FIB Group Ltd. (The 

Gambia) which was owned by SLOK Nigeria Ltd.  

Consequently, the Bank of Sierra Leone has taken action to 

ensure that there is a smooth transition in the ownership of 

FIBank (SL) Ltd. 

The Bank of Sierra Leone assures the public that FIBank (SL) Ltd. 

will continue to operate as usual and there is no cause for 

alarm. 

FIBank (SL) Ltd. and the entire financial system is sound and the 

Bank of Sierra Leone shall continue to maintain financial system 

stability. 
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